Hello, SSA Soccer Families!

I’m excited to welcome you all to another fun Recreational Soccer Program Season. You have
shared your feedback, & we have listened, making several improvements & technical changes to
our 2025 Program. Our Field sizes will be larger-age appropriate, our Rosters will have fewer
Players per Team, & we will provide more Playing time during each Training Session & Game.
We have enlisted NMU to provide technical assistance to our Program, following US Soccer’s
Youth Guidelines, enhancing the quality experience, maximum touches, & a greater opportunity
for each Player on the Field. A Game night has been added for our U7's, now gathering twice per
week. Our U5 Sessions will be geared towards Game Play. With its success, we will continue
with the Grass Roots Play-Practice-Play model. With these advancements we continue to seek
Parent/Family Volunteers with a Soccer background. Please consider becoming involved with
your Players SSA Summer Soccer experience, or let us know of others you feel would be an
asset to our Coaching Staff. As a token of our appreciation, your Players Registration fee will be
reimbursed, at the end of our Season. See you out on the Fields!

Amy L. Niemi - SSA Board President



